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7 Gorsey Close, Belper DE56 2TT
Offers Over £275,000 Freehold



• Beautiful Detached Property

• Pleasant Views of Belper

• Cul-de-Sac Location - Close To Bus Stop

• Lounge with Bay Window

• Fitted Kitchen/Dining Room

• Two Double Bedrooms

• No Chain Involved

• Large Driveway

• Brick Garage

• Council Tax Band C

GREAT LOCATION & SUNNY VIEWS - Beautifully presented two double bedroom detached property

with garage and private garden, occupying a very sought after cul-de-sac off Belper Lane within

close distance of the historic market town of Belper - NO CHAIN INVOLVED

The Location
The property is located just off Belper Lane within walking distance to the centre of Belper, which

provides an excellent range of amenities including a supermarkets, shops, education at all levels,

Railway Station, public houses, restaurants and recreational facilities. Within the noted World Heritage

Site. There is also a handy bus stop located close to the house. 

The village of Duffield is some three miles to the south and the City of Derby is eight miles to the south.

The famous market town of Ashbourne, known as the gateway to Dovedale and the Peak District

National Park, lies approximately ten miles to the west.

For those who enjoy the outdoor pursuits the nearby Derbyshire countryside provides some delightful

scenery and walks along the banks of the River Derwent.

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Hall
8'7" x 4'4" (2.64 x 1.34)

With double glazed entrance door, radiator and staircase leading to the first floor.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Cloakroom
7'0" x 2'9" (2.14 x 0.86)

With WC, pedestal wash hand basin, tiled splash-backs,

understairs storage cupboard with shelving, heated chrome

towel rail/radiator and internal panelled door.towel rail/radiator and internal panelled door.

Lounge
15'11" x 11'10" (4.86 x 3.63)

With feature fireplace with electric fire, radiator, double

glazed bow window with deep window sill and aspect to the

front, far reaching views towards Belper to the front, side

double glazed window with fitted blind and internal panelled

door.

Kitchen/Dining Room
15'11" x 10'5" (4.87 x 3.20)

Dining Area
With radiator and double glazed French doors opening

onto Indian stone paved patio and private rear garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Kitchen Area
With one and a half bowl sink unit with mixer tap, base units

with drawer and cupboard fronts, tiled splash-backs, wall

and base fitted units with matching worktops, built-in four

ring gas hob, built-in electric oven, concealed plumbing for

automatic washing machine, wall mounted combination

boiler and double glazed window overlooking the private

rear garden.

First Floor

Landing
With split-level staircase, spotlights to ceiling, smoke alarm, side double glazed window and access to

the roof space.

Double Bedroom One
12'0" x 10'0" (3.68 x 3.05)

With radiator, double glazed window with aspect to the

front, pleasant far reaching views towards Belper to the

front and internal panelled door.

Double Bedroom Two
10'4" x 9'11" (3.17 x 3.04)

With radiator, double glazed window with aspect to the rear

and internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bathroom/Shower Room
7'8" x 5'4" (2.35 x 1.64)

With separate corner shower cubicle with electric shower,

fitted wash basin with fitted storage cupboard beneath, low

level WC, fully tiled walls, heated chrome towel rail/radiator,

wall mounted mirrored medicine cabinet, double glazed

obscure window and internal panelled door.

Front Garden
To the front of the property is a lawned garden with flower beds, rockery and a gravelled area

providing additional car parking space.

Rear Garden
To the rear of the property is a manageable, private,

enclosed rear garden laid to lawn with flower beds and an

Indian stone paved patio.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Driveway
The property benefits from a large tarmac driveway providing car standing spaces for

approximately four cars.

Brick Garage
16'9" x 8'6" (5.11 x 2.60)

With power and lighting, rear window, side personnel door and up and over front door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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